BRIGVWARD

COUNTY

Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department
HOUSING FINANCE AND COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT DIVISION
110 NE 3" Street, 3™ Floor * Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 « 954-357-4900 « FAX 954-357-8221

February 11, 2021

Dr. Jeremy Earle, City Manager
City of Hallandale Beach

400 S. Federal Highway
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009

Subject: Notice to Incur Costs
Fiscal Year 2020-2021 (46" Year) Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Funding Agreement Between Broward County and City of Hallandale Beach
Public Works Improvement Project

Dear Mr. Earle:

Enclosed please find one (1) executed original agreement between Broward County and the City
of Hallandale Beach for Funding and Administration of 46" Year CDBG Program for Public Works
Improvement Project. The City may incur costs retroactively from October 1, 2020 until the
contract expiration date of September 30, 2021.

Should you have any questions regarding this agreement, please contact Richard Morris,
Housing and Community Redevelopment Specialist, at (954) 357-4937 or rmorris@broward.org
or Angela Chin, Manager, at (954) 357-4919 or achin@broward.org.

Sincerely,

yz7

Ralph Stone, Director
Housing Finance and Community Redevelopment Division (HFCRD)

cc: Suzanne R. Fejes, Assistant Director, HFCRD
Angela M. Chin, AICP, PMP, Manager, HFCRD
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